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Questions & Answers 
 

Where is the school located?  

The school is located at 5211 Flintridge Drive, Hyattsville, MD 20784. 

 

Would all of the current Glenridge Elementary School students attend the new middle 

school?  

That would be a boundaries decision. Before the new school opens, the Office of Pupil 

Accounting and School Boundaries will send a notification to families with students who will be 

attending the new school. 

 

When in spring 2024 will it be ready? And early enrollment?  

We are projecting the school to be complete in May, but occupancy will not begin until the 2024 

- 2025 school year. In regards to the potential for early enrollment, please contact the enrollment 

office at pasb.enrollment@pgcps.org.  

 

Does this school have volleyball or dance?  

The gymnasium is striped for volleyball. There will also be a dance studio. 

 

What security measures will be in place for the kids' safety?  

There will be secure vestibules, door locking measures, security cameras, and additional safety 

and security infrastructure and items that we can not share. We build all schools with the 

students' safety as our top priority.  

 

Will students need uniforms?  

Decisions on uniforms will be made by the school's leadership when they begin. 


